
Special Meeting Announcement 
 
Our annual meeting will be held on Friday, January 17th, 2025, as part of our regular club 
meeting. 
 
As previously announced, there are four directors whose terms expire on January 17th.  
Those directors are: 

• Logan, KE7AZ 
• Bev, WB7BEV 
• Darren, WB1LOV 
• Steven, W1SR 

 
Three of these directors – Logan, Darren, and Steve -- have decided to run for another 2-
year term. 
 
Bev, WB7BEV, will step down to attend to other personal matters.  We are very grateful to 
Bev for her service to the club.  The treasurer’s job is a difficult one and Bev handled it well.  
Thanks to Bev, we now earn interest on our bank balance. 
 
That leaves a fourth seat open.  Rod, KU0W, has been nominated as a director for the 
board. 
 
In accordance with the OVARC bylaws, the nomination period for the open directors’ seats 
closes one week before the annual meeting and, as of today, is now closed. 
 
 


